Tikokino Primary School Newsletter

Tikokino 100%
- Today, Tomorrow, Together

Phone: 06 8565 833 office@tikokino.school.nz Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738

Week 9, Term 2. 27th June – 1st July 2022



Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,

Last Friday we had the Onga-Tiko Rugby club day and what an excellent day it was. The rugby from the juniors and the senior Colts team was of a very high standard. It was up there with the one of the biggest crowds the club has seen. The funds raised for the evening, I hear, were one of the best ever. Thank you to everyone involved with the club, it was an excellent day for our communities.

Jumping June was a huge success with \$6,060 raised for the Heart Foundation. What an amazing result this is so well done to everyone. Thank you to Miss Beachen for organising the event.

We hosted Space Girl and Sam on Monday and what a great day it was. Being able to bring a portable planetarium gave such a good lesson about planets and space for our students of different ages. They were simply so good that we will host them again next term!

Bugman came on Tuesday and this was another great day! Like Space Girl and Sam, he just has so much knowledge and passion in his field. Again, he was so good that we will host him again in the near future.

Our seniors attended the CHB Gymnastics Festival yesterday and they can all be very proud of their achievements. We know for some, it is not their favourite event, but they certainly gave it their best shot and that is all we simply ask of our students in everything we do!

All the best to our junior gymnasts who are participating today in the junior festival. We are excited to host Ongaonga, Sherwood and Argyll so it should be a fun morning.

This Friday is PJ Day. This is a nationwide initiative to raise funds for Ronald McDonald House. Gold coin donation.

Have a great end to the week everyone.

Regards, Hamish

























